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I’m emailing in support of Tim Payne and urging to allow him to continue with his liquor 
license and keep his business. Tim is a fantastic human being and a wonderful employer. In 
my time working with the Red Rooster he has been nothing but kind and supportive to all 
the patrons and employees alike. He is an amazing supporter of the community and a 
loving father. I urge you to continue his license. 

 

Thank you 

 

David Oliver 

Chef/former owner of Nattspil 

(608)6987719 

 


